
 

 

Would you like to know more about studying at the  

University of Oxford and its Colleges? 

Please join us for a virtual Oxford Colleges Study Abroad Information Session   

to learn more about the Visiting Students Programmes at  

Hertford College, Lady Margaret Hall (LMH), St Anne’s College and Worcester College   

Wednesday 15 November 2023, 5pm GMT 

REGISTER HERE - https://forms.office.com/e/E3QJd5aYnm  

The session will consist of a short introduction to studying in Oxford  
followed by an open Q & A.  

 
You may ask your own questions or just listen to others' questions about the experience of 

studying at Oxford and the application process.  
 

If you have personal, rather than general, questions you would be welcome to follow up by emailing one of 
the presenters after the meeting.  Please be aware that your home institution may have relationships with 

a particular Oxford College or Colleges. 

This event will be hosted by: 
 

Dr Josephine Reynell, Director of the Visiting Student Programme, Hertford College 
visiting.students@hertford.ox.ac.uk 

 
Andrew Williams, Director of Visiting Students, Lady Margaret Hall  

visiting.students@lmh.ox.ac.uk 
 

Kirsten Jellard, Director, Programmes and Networks, St Anne's College 
visiting.students@st-annes.ox.ac.uk 

 
Dr Michael Mayo, Director of Visiting Students, Worcester College  

visiting.students@worc.ox.ac.uk  

https://www.hertford.ox.ac.uk/study-here/visiting-students
https://www.lmh.ox.ac.uk/prospective-students/visiting-students
https://www.st-annes.ox.ac.uk/study-here/visiting-students/studying-at-st-annes/
https://www.worc.ox.ac.uk/applying/visiting-student-programme
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